To Whom it May Concern: As a sibling of six children who were adopted internationally and parent of a son who was adopted from Vietnam in 2001 and a daughter who was adopted from Morocco in 2003 I am very concerned about the implentation of the Hague Treaty in the United States. I have plans to adopt at least two more times, and I am very upset by the fact that this legislation could make the dreams for my family crumble. If the Hague Treaty were implented as written many small agencies would be forced to closed because they could not meet the financial requirements of the Hague. There is no market for the liability insurance required by the Hague. My mother owns and operates WORLDWIDE Adoption Services in Spartanburg, South Carolina. This agency meets the needs of many families in our community as well as other families across the country. They offer many post-placement and pre-placement support opportunities for families. It would be heartbreaking to see WORLDWIDE have to close as a result of this legislation. It would be devasting to know that they could not help children find their forever families. My wife and I recently visited Haiti where we were able meet with many orphans and it is unthinkable that they may never have forever families . Please reconsider this legislation and the implications that would result. Sincerely, Robert Matthew Ewing Dad to Robert Elias Ewing adopted from Vietnam in 2001 and Sami Victoria Ewing adopted from Morocco in 2003
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